
      

 

Notes from the office –  

Tom Muse, Crazy Mizell, Dan Beauchene, William Rhodes 

April was a sad month as we lost four good members within 

a few weeks of each other.  Tom absolutely loved golfing  

early with his buds, smoking his cigar and had the best stories 

to tell as a former Green Beret. Crazy (Wayne) wasn’t playing 

golf due to his health but he made sure his grandkids were  

able to play here to enjoy the game as much as he did.  Dan  

and Bill were longtime members that were loyal supporters 

of the club.  We will miss each one and extend our deepest 

sympathy to all of their families  

Congratulations to senior player Gary Colpo who  

held the winning raffle ticket to claim the brand new set of  

Orlimar SAME LENGTH irons - 5-9, PW, and GW!  Many  

thanks to Mike Shaw who generously donated the clubs for 

the raffle and to all who took a chance to win.  

With COVID restrictions relaxing and vaccinations 

available we ask that members (& guests) share golf carts  

when playing in a foursome.  Beginning May 10, IF you  

choose to ride single when a seat is available we will 

begin charging an additional fee per single cart to help  

offset the cost of the wear and tear on our carts. Thank you 

for your help with this. 

Be thankful and grateful. “For we walk by faith, 

not by sight.” 2 Corinthians 5:7              ☺  Suzanne 

 

 
 
  
 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
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sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times  
MAY GOLF TOURNAMENTS 
5/3 Dorchester Children’s Center Golf Fundraiser 1 pm 
5/11 Coast Guard Golf Tournament 8 am 
5/14 Baker – Blanton Citadel Golf Tournament 1 pm 
5/15 & 16 MEN’s OVERALL Club Championship & Presidents Cup 
Tee times reserved 8-10 am both days.  Open to ALL Men Members. 
Entry Fee $75, includes prizes & lunch both days – carts included. 
5/17 Santee Seniors 9 am 
5/18 SOBs TBA 
5/21 Rotary Golf Tournament 1 pm 
5/28-30 “Chick” Miler (Men’s) Invitational – course is closed all 3 
days for this individual stroke competition. SCC members can sign 
up in the pro shop – $200.00 member’s entry fee is due upon sign 
up; $225 for guests.  Check in the pro shop for a full list of events. 
5/31 Memorial Day – SPECIAL RATE FOR ALL VETERANS:   
Members ride 18 for $12; guests receive 20% off golf rates. 
Tues 6/01 – COURSE CLOSED ALL DAY for AERIFICATION of GREENS. 

 
MEALS TO GO 
For “MEALS TO GO” call Trae Ray at 843-696-0955 for reservations.   
5/26 is TEAM TRIVIA NIGHT 
5/4, 5/7, 5/12, 5/19, 5/26 
Dinners served 5 – 8 pm, outside dining is available with  
DJ Wendell Nolan playing music in the Candlelite Pavilion. 

*5/9 MOTHER’S DAY BRUNCH 11:00 am – 2:00 pm 
At the Pavilion.  Call Trae for reservations. 

 
FUTURE SCC GOLF EVENTS 
June – Match Play begins 
June 26 & 27 – Father/Son   Father/Daughter 
July 3 – Firecracker Open 
July 12-15 – Bray’s Junior Golf Camp 
July 16 – Roy Meyers Junior Open 
July 17 & 18 – Member-Member 
August 14 & 15 – Member Guest 
October 31 – Cuthbert Classic 
December TBA – Hartmann’s Christmas Open 

 

CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC NEWS 

June match is at LEGEND OAKS on June 7, 2021, at 9:00 am.       
Sign up by May  26 to play.  The $35 tournament fee will be charged 
to your club account if not paid when you sign up.  
A World USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 
July 19 – Summerville CC – 8:30 am 

Our pool was painted BLUE for the upcoming season.   
We anticipate officially opening the first day of the 
“Chick” Miler Invitational, May 28, 2021.  Call the pro 
shop to check the status of the possibility of an earlier 
opening date.   Seasonal summer pool dues rates for 
2021 will be the same as 2020.  Tennis court privileges 
are included with seasonal pool membership. 
Renewals = $420 for a family membership.   
New Pool Members = $497.50 for a family. 
Applications are available in the pro shop and on our 
website.  Level 1 Full Membership already includes the 
pool and tennis courts.  If you are a Single Full member 
you may add your household family members to your 
account for the summer at the following rates: 
$100 +tax for one additional family member. 
$150 +tax for 2 or more. NOTE: Dependents must be 
listed on your current application on file to qualify and 
must be HOUSEHOLD dependents.  The additional 
amount due will be billed to your account upon the 
office receiving a written request to add on.   
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      Congratulations to 

    Derrick Johnson! 

   Hole in One on #17  
             4/12/21 

$50 Winner for paying  

 account by the 10th: 

 

JOHN MURPHY 

Congratulations to Jim West who 
shot his age, 82, on 4/28/21 

Gary Colpo eagled # 11 on 4/14/21 

BRAY’S BOGEYS - It was nice to see fans 

back at Augusta and cool to see Hideki break 

through. I'm excited for May as our own 

tournament season is ready to kick off. We have 

three of our majors for Player of the Year points 

coming up fast.  The first is the Club 

Championship (Gross Champion) and 

President's Cup (Net Champion) - sign-up sheet 

is in the pro shop. Dates are May 15-16. The 

second is the “Chick” Miler Invitational which 

will be played May 28-30. Sign up is now open to 

members - invitations have also been mailed out 

to guests. Players are flighted after round 2 giving 

everyone a chance at winning something. Also, 

the event menu looks incredible and I'm looking 

forward to a closer to normal Chick Miler! The third 

is the Summer Match Play. Sign up will be open 

in mid- May and brackets will be available in mid- 

June.  

The golf supply chain is still in catch up mode and 

most custom orders are taking 6-8 weeks to 

arrive. If you're on the fence about new equipment 

it's best to get it ordered as there will be plenty of 

time to adjust if necessary. I'm looking forward to 

the start of our tournament season and hope to 

see some great golf! 

A NOTE FROM BO 

GREENS AERIFICATION- 
TUESDAY, JUNE 1, 2021.    

Fairways are scheduled to be fertilized the 

first week of May.  It will be necessary to 

water the fairways promptly afterwards so 

please be aware of sprinklers popping on.  

Thanks for your understanding. 

New fairway yardage markers have arrived 

and will be in place by the “Chick” Miler. 

REMINDER:    Rakes have been replaced in 

the bunkers and we ask that you help us out 

by raking your steps if you land in the traps.  

ALSO, please exit the sand traps from the side 

or back to avoid greenside bunker lip damage. 

 

SAFETY FIRST:  Please drive carts slowly when 

approaching the clubhouse.  Our foot traffic 

around the clubhouse is picking up.  The pool 

will be opening soon also increasing the 

number of children in the area.  

 

SUMMERVILLE HIGH SCHOOL  – BOYS GOLF TEAM NEWS 
The SHS Golf Team Coached by Ian Lenke finished the regular 
season with only one defeat in regular match play to Ashley 
Ridge 171-175. The Region 8AAAAA Tournament was held at 
Legend Oaks on April 29.  Summerville finished 2nd overall 
qualifying the team to compete at Lower State in May.  
A J Martino (80) and Josh Traylor (78) were named to the All 
Region Team.  Congratulations team and keep up the pace! 

Results from April 29: 
West Ashley 314, Summerville 320, Ashley Ridge 326, and 

Fort Dorchester 392. 
 

 


